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Bible Study  
Virtual Bible study every Thursday evening 
became a priority commitment for several 
pastors. These sessions helped us to grow 
more familiar with each other, and 
understand each other’s ministry and 
vision. Pastor Kishor shared that these virtual 
trainings created a desire to meet other 
pastors and leaders in person. The virtual 
platform not only helped to achieve 
leadership skills and Biblical knowledge, but 
supported a Nepali-speaking pastor's Unity Network too. 
 
 
International Nepali-Speaking Leadership 
Training (INSLT) 
I have been teaching about “Pacifism and Just 
War Theory" in the past months. I teach two 
sessions a month and, I am grateful for the 
participation and commitment of these pastors 
and leaders to learn and encourage each other. 
This is an advanced level of leadership training in 
the Nepali language. 

Dear prayer partners, 

Greetings in the name of our savior, Jaimashi!  

These past two months have been busy but I had a blessed time meeting in person with 
Nepali-speaking pastors, praying together, and sharing the joy in Christ. Our virtual training 
and meetings have been conducted every Thursday evening. Thank you for your continuous 
prayer and support.  

Midwest Bible Study 

International Leadership Training 
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Bhutanese Nepali Churches of America (BNCA) Summit  
 

I participated the summit organized by 
Bhutanese-Nepali Churches of America (BNCA) 
on July 2-5 in Harrisburg, PA. As I have been 
invited to join their search committee for a new 
president, secretary, and treasurer, successfully 
we formed a new board to serve the Nepali-
Speaking churches of the USA and Canada.  I 
represented the Nepali-speaking churches of 
Illinois. It was wonderful to hear from the Nepali 

pastors how God has been moving among Nepali-speaking churches in the United States. 
 
Midwest Mission Conference 
 

Midwest Unity Network of Nepali-speaking churches 
organized a mission seminar in Minneapolis MN on June 17-
18. This seminar was centered on how the Nepali-speaking 
churches can work with other American churches to build 
relationship and broaden a vision for Christ’s calling 
beyond our own culture. We invited Nepali pastors and 
local American pastors who share their church buildings 
and resources with Nepali-speaking churches to discuss 
their experiences of working with each other, how their 

relationship and valuing each other’s culture helped them to partner in the ministry.    

 

 

 

 

 

With pastors’ family at Mission 
Conference at Minnesota 

At the wedding of Prem Sinzali at 
Wheaton, IL. Midwest Pastors were 

there to bless him on his special  
occasion. 
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If you have any questions regarding the ministry or would like to contact me, please use the 
given contact information below. Thank you! 

 

Phone: 312-4782129 

Olak B. Sunuwar, Pastor 
Living Water Community Church 
6808 N Ashland Blvd. Chicago, IL 60626 
Email: olakswr@gmail.com 

Bhutanese-Nepali Churches of America summit 2022 at Harrisburg, PA. 

Teaching at Akron, Ohio 

Meeting with one of senior 
pastors of Bhutanese-Nepali 
church, Rev. Abraham Diyali 

 

 

Midwest 
Churches 
volleyball 

tournament 

Excited to meet 
in person! I have 
been meeting 
and teaching 
them virtually. 


